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NOTICE 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the RPAC which was scheduled to be held in the 

Department of Nanotechnology on 12.08.24 is postponed till further notice.  

A new date will be notified very soon. 

 

 

                                                                                                                 Sd/- 

                     (Prof. Rabia Hamid) 

Head of the Department 
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